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Dear Parent and Potential Trader

Clitheroe market would like offer young people an opportunity to get a feel of life as a
market trader by selling their old books, toys, games on their very own market stall.

The event is open to children up to the age of 14 (must be accompanied by adults over
18). It is free to book a stall but availability is limited. Please reserve a place by
contacting Ribble Valley Borough Council on the contact number above. If you prefer
buying instead of selling, come along and browse the stalls for new toys, books and
clothes and be sure to find a bargain. There will also be children’s entertainment from
10am until 2pm in and around the market area.

The event will be taking place on 21 October 2017 from 9am until 2pm on Clitheroe
market Bullring.

Should you wish to discuss this further and book a stall, please do not hesitate to
contact our market team, please let us know by 19 October 2017.

Yours sincerely

HEATHER BARTON
HEAD OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES

Chief Executive: Marshal Scott CPFA
Directors: John Heap B.Eng. C. Eng. MICE, Jane Pearson CPFA



